
 FOR YOUR INFORMATION  

Please be sure that you stop by the office to sign in 
and pick up a ?Visitor? tag before you go to any other 
part of the school. We are responsible to show proof 
that we can account for everyone in the building.  

Please try to remember to phone the office when 
you know your child is going to be absent or late. 
This saves me from having to phone you to check up 
on them.  

You can also email me at marie.aasman@wrsd.ca 

Please be sure that you obey the No Park ing signs 
on the front of the building. 

THANK YOU. 
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Visi t our websi te at rockychrist ian.wrsd.ca. There 
you wi l l  be able to find:  

- Latest news from the school and calendars of 
coming events 

- Newsletters (past and present)
- Al l  of the current forms needed for school use
- Hot lunch and Moo Club forms
- School Counci l  information 

  
Like!! us on Facebook for al l  current  

information 

February 2020

Mission
St at em ent

Rocky Christian 
School is an 

interdenominational 
community of 

Christian believers 
dedicated to 

developing and 
pursuing excellence 

in Christ-Centred 
education.

Vision St at em ent

Under the guidance 
of the Holy Spirit, the 

home, church and 
school will work 

together to equip 
students to live lives 

that honour and 
serve God and 

contribute to society 
in a positive way.



SCHOOL COUNCIL/BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

Next School Council meeting will be March 16th.

Capital Management, Finance, Fundraising, and Promotions Committees are all 

looking for more volunteers. If you feel like you can serve in this way, please ask Marie in 

the office and she can direct you to a committee member!

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS

Get a head start on Mother 's Day gifts with our upcoming fundraisers!

- We will be doing a flower fundraiser once again, however this year we are 
trying out a local greenhouse (West  Count ry Greenhouse). They will be 
offering planters, hanging baskets, gift cards and more.   Order forms will 
be coming home next week and are due back in the office by Friday, 
March 20, with the flowers being ready to pick up on Friday, May 8.

- Our other fundraiser is one we?ve never done before, the company is called Mango and 
Moose, and they offer beautiful ethically produced, handmade items such as jewellery and 
home goods. This is an online event, so a link will be sent out that you can share with family 
and friends, place your order online and then it will be shipped directly to you!

Thank you in advance for your part in making these fundraisers a success!

Mar ch16

CENTRAL ALBERTA JUNIOR HONOUR BAND

I am literally bursting with joy for these five RCS girls.  They are part of 
the inaugural Central Alberta Junior Honour Band.  They have worked 
super hard to learn their music and performed a  concert on the Red 
Deer College Main Stage on Friday evening.  Thank you also to their 
families for all of their support.  They are a great representation of 
God-Worshiping, Community-Building RCS students, using their gifts, 
talents and passions for God's glory.

~Jacquelyn Magnus



Tuesday, March 24

Constable Harold came and visit ed the kindergarten class on Thursday, February 6th.  He 

talked about  their  coat -of-arms and the history of t he RCMP, safety, and he read them his 

favour it e book. 

s c h o o l  f a ir
O ur school fair wil l  be held on W ednesday, M arch 18.  C ome see what  your chi ldren have been 

working on: some special science projects, writ ing samples and art  displays.The band wil l  also be 

playing a couple of select ions.  D oors wil l  open at  6:30 pm  for famil ies to come view projects, etc. 

with a program to begin at  7:0 0 pm  Be sure to invite your family and friends!

Jil l  Dahle, one of  our  
valued EA's, spent  som e 
t im e t eaching our  
st udent s how t o 
cross-count ry sk i.



SCIENCE FUN

The grade 4 class was learning about aspects of light - reflection and refraction.

It 's pretty cool how objects can look so different in/under water!

On February 14, Rocky Christian School students 

attended the winter carnival. Family groups got 

together and played several games, such as reindeer 

ring toss, GT pull, snowman tumble, build your own 

bobsled and many more. Family groups enjoyed the 

snowy weather. After the outdoor events the students 

enjoyed hot chocolate and baked goods. A big thank you to the 

50th Anniversary Committee for the fun Friday!  ~ Lydia Van Ginkel



ROYALS SPORTS SHORTS 
Hoop Dream s

The winter sports season is nearly over. Our Basketball teams have played hard and 

there have been many close games, and a few not so close ones as well. We are 

encouraged by the level of intensity at which our players compete--despite often being 

outnumbered and tired from long shifts. Additionally, our players have benefited from capable, 

caring coaches who volunteer their time to mentor our youngsters. A big THANK YOU to those 

individuals without whom we could not expect to see much improvement from practice to 

practice, game to game. There are so many valuable life lessons that happen over the course of a 

basketball season. Our teams constitute a large percentage of our junior high student 

population which is very encouraging and reflects a high participACTION by RCS kids. The final 

league tournament dates are March 2-4 (Monday-Wednesday). The A team (grades 8/9) play over 

at the high schools in town on Monday.  The C Girls team will be playing in Caroline, while the C 

Boys will be hosted by St. Matt 's school.  More information will be going home with the players.

Thanks to all who support our Basketball teams and pray for them. Go ROYALS!

Cur lers ROCK t he Rink                      

The junior high students have once again enjoyed the experience of Curling over at the rink, 

thanks to the generous donation of time, energy, and equipment by our own Mrs. Marie Aasman, 

rinkmaster Thomas, and the Rocky Curling Club. This has been a productive year for both 

returning and novice curlers. With expert instruction from Mrs. Aasman and quality 

demonstrations of ?throws? by Derek Aasman, our small group learned and practiced more this 

year than ever before. Please take the time to thank some of these individuals mentioned for 

their commitment to growing the wonderful sport of Curling. Thank you Marie and Derek for your 

help once again this year. We hope to see some of these students at a Brier (or Farmer?s) 

tournament someday.

-submitted by Mr. V. 
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ROCKY CH RI STI AN  SCH OOL
M a r ch  2020

Learning, Loving, and Living for our Lord

5204 54 Avenue
Rocky Mount ain House, AB

T4T 1S5
Phone:  403-845-3516

Em ail:  rocky-chr ist ian@wrsd.ca
Websit e:  www.rockychr ist ian.w rsd.ca

Facebook: RockyChr ist ianSchool

Hot  Lunch

Kindergar t en Day

School Fair

Crazy Hair  Day

School Council Meet ing

7:30

PD Day

No School for 
Students

PD Day

No School for 
Students

C Girls Basketball 
Tournament

C Boys Basketball 
Tournament

A Teams Basketball 
Tournament
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